
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 31, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YESTERDAY, I TALKED ABOUT HOW OUR WRVM RADIO APP HAS NOW BEEN INSTALLED 

ON 2,230 PHONES AND TABLETS. AND WITH THAT WE HAVE PEOPLE LISTENING TO US ALL 

ACROSS THE COUNTRY. INCLUDING SOME DEAR FRIENDS OF MY WIFE’S AND MINE. 

FRIENDS WE MET DURING OUR DAYS IN ALABAMA 40 + YEARS AGO.  

IN FACT, WE HEARD FROM JOANN THIS WEEK. SHE TEXTED US TO SAY HER HUSBAND, 

JACK, WAS TAKEN TO THE HOSPITAL IN THE WEE MORNING HOURS ON TUESDAY VIA 

AMBULANCE. THEY WERE RUNNING TESTS BUT STILL NO ANSWERS. AND NO, IT’S NOT 

COVID. THEY’VE RULED THAT OUT. SHE CONCLUDED HER TEXT BY SAYING THANKS IN 

ADVANCE FOR YOUR PRAYERS. BEING BY MYSELF LAST NIGHT, I SLEPT GOOD WITH 

WRVM. EVERY NIGHT THEY HAVE OUR STATION PLAYING ON THEIR PHONE BY THEIR 

BEDSIDE.  

IT’S THINGS LIKE THIS THAT MAKE ALL THE WORK IT TOOK TO DEVELOP OUR PHONE APP 

WORTHWHILE. THE POTENTIAL FOR OUTREACH IS HUGE AND WE ARE JUST NOW 

STARTING TO SEE THE IMPACT IT CAN MAKE AS WE HEAR FROM LISTENERS ALL ACROSS 

THE COUNTRY.  

THANK YOU FOR THE PART YOU HAD IN MAKING THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE AS YOU 

PARTNER WITH US WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS. BECAUSE OF YOU, GOD IS USING 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRY TO BE A BLESSING TO MANY PEOPLE. I INVITE YOU TO JOIN 

US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


